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The Department of Communication will be hosting the annual hockey night on Friday, January 
18th.  RIT will host Sacred Heart in what promises to be a bruising battle.  The Tigers are 
coming off the most successful road trip in the program’s history.  They defeated 14th ranked 
Minnesota and swept Holy Cross.  All DOC students, faculty, and staff in APR, CMT, and PTC 
programs are invited to attend. Please sign up at the DOC office by Tuesday, January 15th before 
12:00 noon for free tickets.  
  
 
  

mailto:baagll@rit.edu

